FREE MEALS FOR STUDENTS

A KUSD BUS IS COMING OUT MONDAY — THURSDAY AND DROPPING FOOD OFF TO
KIDS FOR BREAKFAST AND LUNCH. IT IS FREE TO ANYONE UNDER 18, AND THEY
DON’T HAVE TO BE A KUSD STUDENT. THE KIDS DON’T HAVE TO BE PRESENT TO

RECEIVE FOOD. IN ORDER TO KEEP THE STOP IN OUR AREA, THERE NEEDS TO BE MORE

THAN ONE FAMILY. THIS WEEK IS A TRIAL, MARCH 30-APRIL 2. THEY OPEN THE BACK
DOORS AND HAND OUT A BAG WITH BREAKFAST AND LUNCH FOR EACH KID. THE
STOPS RIGHT NOW ARE SOUTH SIDE MAILBOXES AND THE DIRT LOT ACROSS FROM
PETRO. THEY ARE THERE FROM 7:30-8:00AM.




